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I'm fully supporting SB 210 due to my experience. Just before the 2020 election, a 

friend posted a recommendation that his friends be certain that they were registered 

to vote. Since I hadn't missed a single election since registering just after my 21st 

birthday, in 1966, I thought this to be unnecessary but decided to check. When I went 

to the Oregon State Election website, I was surprised to find that I wasn't registered. 

After making a few phone calls, I found that, somehow, my birth date had been 

altered by over 30 years. Had I not checked, I would not have received a ballot. No, I 

don't feel completely secure with mail in voting and would wholly support 'in person' 

voting. 


